eMEMO

Citrus Community College District Office of the Superintendent/President
1000 W. Foothill Blvd., Glendora, CA 91741 Greg Schulz, Ed.D.

February 23, 2022
Dear Students,
Welcome to the spring 2022 semester!

Please click on the image below for a few important updates from Superintendent/President Dr. Greg
Schulz.

Have a great semester, and thank you for choosing Citrus College.
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